On July 18th Board Member Paulette Burdick requested the following information regarding Board Item CP2 - CM at Risk Agreement for Pahokee Middle School, Project No: 1771-8382:

Question #1: Have all the issues relating to water retention been resolved and have the costs been included in the contract?

Response #1:  Design has only recently begun, therefore the designers are still working on the water retention issues.  This action is only for the pre-construction phase so we would not include all of the construction cost in the contract until we got to the GMP phase of the project.

Question #2: Is the 26M the total construction cost for all phases of the project?

Response #2:  It is the budget for this project.  The stadium replacement project has a separate budget.

Question #3:  If not, please provide the Board with the total budget impact.

Response #3:  This is the total estimated construction contract budget.
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